
-----Original Message----- 
From: derek.linn@gmail.com [mailto:derek.linn@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 7:15 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Opposition to CAFO in Buffalo River watershed 
 
Water quality, Economy, and Public Health 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
Please accept this note as a firm voice of concern regarding the current placement of a CAFO in the 
immediate watershed of the Buffalo National River.    
 
This is unacceptable for the people and future of Arkansas.  The CAFO must be moved outside of this 
sensitive area to protect our long term Economy, Public Health, and Water Quality.  The clear water of 
the Buffalo generates millions of dollars to this state annually, and hog FECES juice significantly 
compromises America's 1st National River. 
 
 Arkansas cannot gamble these ESSENTIAL qualities / resources for the smaller, short term gains of the 
handful of jobs created by the CAFO. Keeping a CLEAN river will keep hundreds employed through the 
area's rich tourism economy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Derek Linn 
300 S. Hill Ave. 
Fayetteville, AR 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


